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July 2011 
UBC Arborists have identified a number of trees throughout the UBC Vancouver campus that 
require removal or topping because they are dead or dying. These removals are expected to occur 
during the week of July 18th or shortly after.  The trees identified for removal because they pose 
a risk to the public. The locations are as follows: 

• One Big Leaf Maple and One Western Hemlock – next to International House 
• One Vine Maple – Acadia Park Residential Neighbourhood 
• Three Big Leaf Maples and Two Red Alders – South Campus near the nursery 
• Two Western Dogwoods – near Ponderosa Annex A 

July 2011 
Recently, Metro Vancouver arborists identified two alder trees on UBC land in an area to the 
west of the Museum of Anthropology (MOA) that are either dead or dying . They recommended 
that these trees be removed because they pose a risk to the public. Consultation with UBC 
arborists also confirmed the need to remove the trees. In addition, Metro Vancouver has 
identified two nearby maples located in Pacific Spirit Regional Park that require limbing, also for 
safety reasons. Tree removals will take place during the week of July 18th, 2011. 

August 2011 
Large conifer trees in front of the Detwiller Pavilion that created a dark, unwelcome area have 
been removed to prepare for the creation of an open, safe space for the community. The work 
was undertaken as part of the construction of the new Centre for Brain Health 

September 2011 
Recently, UBC arborists identified two poplar and four red alder trees on UBC land, at the 
Thunderbird Practice Field, that are dead.  Their removal is necessary as they pose a risk to the 
public.  The removal of these dead trees will be completed by late September. 

October 2011 
Infrastructure upgrades to the powerhouse facility, near the Klinck building, require the removal 
of four Western Hemlock trees. The removal of these trees will be completed by early October. 

October 2011 
Recently, UBC arborists identified a Sibirian Larch, located on the North side of Longhouse, that 
is 90% dead and therefore requires it to be removed. The removal of this tree will be completed 
by early October. 

November 2011 
UBC Utilities needs to repair a major water line in front of the North Parkade (south side). There 
is a group of three Austrian Pines where the repairs are to be done.  One of the Pines will be 
removed while the other two will be assessed as the work proceeds in mid November. 
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